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Happy Labor Day! August was a busy and exciting month for all clubs around. 

Have fun reading the forum with all the content. If you have any feedback, or content you’d like to be included in the FORUM, please 
email your content to Lion Alexis Morgan at alexis.morgan.rheinberg@gmail.com  

NEW RELEASE DATE – the newsletter will be distributed at the end of the month to cover all Lions happenings of the previous month 
and to give you a glimpse of what’s to come. 

Mr. Toad it really is a wild ride! Since July, we have visited 9 Clubs and the excitement is growing. 
Lions in the District are happy, excited, and energized. Our message of being a greater Lion 
community focused on service is growing. We are coming together, working together, and 
serving together.  We are doing what we said we are going to do. 

Our message is getting out and is resonating with positive Lions who want to embrace the future. 
Lions across the District from Cucamonga District Host, Harbor Mesa, OC Marshall B Ketchum 

University, Orange County Central, Seal Beach, and others joined together to support the California Lions Friends in Sight 
(CLFIS) Vision Screening hosted by the Huntington Beach Host Lions. At the Upland Host Fish, Steak, and Corn Feed, 
several clubs pitched in and helped - Cucamonga District Host, Ontario Upland, and Pomona Host. Lions from several 
clubs visited the Annual Seal Beach Community Fish Fry and the La Habra Host Corn Festival. 

We published our revised District Newsletter, The Forum, and with this edition we are making it even better. The 
cabinet receives weekly updates of what’s going on and what’s coming up, and we recently included club officers in this 
communication and others. Our website, www.district4l4.org, has been updated and our 2019-2020 District Directory 
was released. Our first District Meeting was interactive and fun with Leos from Fountain Valley and La Quinta High 
Schools helping to serve breakfast made by the Huntington Beach Host Lions. 

By the end of next month, we will have held our first District Leadership Training, most all Zones will have held their first 
Zone Meeting, with Zone A taking the unique approach of combining the meeting with the HB Host Lions Oktoberfest, 
and we will have visited another 9 clubs. Ontario will host on September 7th another CLFIS Vision Screening, several clubs 
will have supported Orange County Central Lions at the Orange International Street Fair, and the USA / Canada Forum 
will take place in Spokane, WA. 

The excitement continues as we implement our District restructure and our emphasis on building a greater Lions 
community. A community of Lions and clubs helping each other help their communities. Join with me and together we 
will lead our legacy into the future. A legacy that serves more people by giving more people an opportunity to serve. 

Mark Piva 
District Governor 
mark@markpiva.com 

A MESSAGE FROM THE DISTRICT GOVERNOR 

August 2019 

http://www.district4l4.org/
mailto:mark@markpiva.com
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With a Spirit to Serve….thoughts from the 1st Vice 

You will find it on page 44 of the current edition of Lion Magazine.  Find what you might ask?  A 
paragraph in the ‘Club News’ section talking about a service project done by the Cucamonga 
District Host Lions (my home club).  For the second year in a row, under the leadership of Lion 
Vivian, “the Basket Queen,” we have worked with United Way in putting together 500 Easter 
Baskets for disadvantaged children in the Inland Empire area.   

It is a project we are very proud of.  But I did not write this article to praise the CDH Lions.  Rather, I did it to lift up the 
last line in the paragraph.  Where you find the phrase “…shooting for ‘1000 baskets’ next year.  The need is that great.  
But to be honest, CDH cannot do 1000 baskets ‘alone’…to do that, to meet that need, we are going to need help, 
partners, ‘joining hands in service’ to make that possible.  Just like the Chino Valley Lions are looking for help for the 
Christmas Baskets that go to local Marines who are not able to go ‘home’ for Christmas.   Just like Ontario Host could use 
help putting together 200 boxes of food for Christmas dinners for the needy in their area.  

In other words…it is time, more than ever, for our Lion clubs to work together on our service projects.  No club should 
have to do a project on its own.  Even if you could only provide a few workers, or a small monetary gift…what you do will 
help enable the project to be successfully completed. 

Lion Steve, 1st VDG 

 

SERVICE is the backbone of a Lions Club.
Please consider conducting a "HANDS ON" service project in your club

1ST VDG STEVEN LACEY

DISTRICT 4-L4 

ON FACEBOOK 

LIKE “DISTRICT 

4-L4” and follow

the adventures of 

the District 

Governor!

https://www.facebook.com/District4L4Lions/ 

https://www.facebook.com/District4L4Lions/
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ZONE A – CRAIG DURAND 
Wow – How fast has the summer gone by! Zone A- Lions have 
had a lot of great events this summer so far and a bunch of 
great events as the summer comes to a close. Seal Beach Lions 
had a great Fish Fry Event Last Month- The 75th consecutive-
the Longest running event in City History. Speaking of Fish Fry- 
The Costa Mesa-Newport Harbor Lions Club have their Annual 
Fish Fry coming up Friday Sept. 20th thru Sunday Sept. 22 
located at Fairview Park in Costa Mesa. The Garden Grove 
Lions Club have their Annual Golf Tournament this September 
20th at Costa Mesa Golf Club followed by a steak Dinner. Please 
come join us for a very fun Friday with Golfing followed by a 
great dinner. Harbor Mesa Lions Club is Assembling School 
Supplies on August 28th @ Ikea- 1475 S. Coast Dr., Costa Mesa 
from 4:00 PM till 6:00 PM- come out and help with this great 

service project- where the CM Lions donate school supplies to 
children in the local schools in Costa Mesa. The Huntington 
Beach Lions have  

An Oktoberfest coming up September 19th at Old World -7561 
Center Ave., Huntington Beach- come out for some German 
Food & Beer. The first Zone A Meeting will be held at the Old 
World at 5:30 PM it will be a fun gathering and at 6:30 PM we 
will join the rest of the Lions for the Oktoberfest Party- Please 
bring your members & guests it will be a BLAST! Please sign up 
http://www.hblionsoktoberfest.eventbrite.com/ 

Craig Durand 
Zone A Chairperson. 

ZONE B – MARC SNIDER 
Tustin Host Lions remembered our late member Lion Joe Mac (pic #1) on August 2nd by attending a Celebration of Life in his 
honor. Joe was a true Lion at Heart and will be deeply missed. Later in the month, we hosted a social at Tustin Concerts In The 
Park, where we were honored to collect funds from The City of Tustin for our work at the Tustin Chili Cook Off (pic #2). Then at 
our General Meeting we presented our very own Lion Tony Coco (pic #3) with a Life Membership from Lions 

Clubs International and our members. We ended the busy month by a PR day at the Enderle Center Car Show (pics #4 & #5), 
where we passed out information about our club, collected used eyeglasses and sold water and chips to the attendees.  Coming 
soon - don't forget to visit us at Tustin Tiller Days this October 4-6!! For more info visit tustintillerdays.org . Also, stay tuned for 
a flyer about our upcoming Holiday Boutique event on December 6th! WE SERVE!! 

Laguna Niguel Lions were out in force at the recent, three-day Laguna Niguel 30th Anniversary Carnival, held Aug 16-18. Lions 
club members had a booth at which they raised funds with a raffle drawing and selling snacks and water, while sharing 
information to the community about the Lions club. Several club members also volunteered at other community booths at the 
event; a testament to their community involvement and volunteerism. During the Carnival, the club was able to gain three new 
members as well!  
During the past month, club members have also volunteered at CLFIS vision screenings and at Special Olympics events.  
On a sad note, many Lions celebrated the life of PDG Micky Scholte at his recent memorial service. Micky was part of Lions for 
a total of 50 years, most recently being a life-time member of Laguna Niguel Lions. 

http://www.hblionsoktoberfest.eventbrite.com/
http://tustintillerdays.org/
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ZONE C – KARI SCHLAGHECK 
The month of August has been productive for Zone C 
Clubs. The La Habra Host Lions had their annual Corn 
Festival the weekend of August 2nd-4th.  

Buena Park Noon Lions hosted Pancake Breakfast for 
Savanna School District for all district staff and teachers for 

their welcome back for the 2019-2020 school year.  The 
clubs are busy preparing for their upcoming big events this 
fall; OC Hana Lions are holding a Vision Screening on 
September 21st in the parking lot of Buena Park City Hall. 
Stanton Lions have Boys and Girls Club Casino Night on 
October 5th. Buena Park Noon Lions have their 63rd Annual 
Silverado Days the weekend of October 18th-20th at William 
Peak Park.  Brea Lions have their First Annual Golf 
Tournament on October 21st at Dad Miller Golf 
Course.  Anaheim Lions have the Annual Anaheim Fall 
Festival on October 26th in Downtown Anaheim. Stanton 
Lions have the Stanton Halloween Festival on October 26th 
at Stanton Central Park. We invite everyone to come out and 
join us at these events.  

ZONE D – DENTON MOSIER
Costa Mesa Lions - Our club is supporting Second harvest almost every Thursday morning by working inside the building. We 
have our social night on Thursday 9-12-19! Many Lions are going to help me putting on the SPERDVAC old time radio 
convention that runs starting on Thursday night 11-7-19 through Sunday 11-10-19 at the Crowne Plaza hotel in Costa Mesa.

Greater OC Lions Club: Our club cooked 
breakfast for Ronald McDonald House in 
July and were joined by Savannah and 
Jakob. These two young people were 
introduced to Lions when they attended 
the District 4L4 Youth Exchange Camp and 
met all the Exchange students.  These are 
two outstanding young people and hard 
workers. We were happy to have them 

join with us while we prepared breakfast for those individuals 
staying in the house.  The plan to continue to help us at our 
events.   
Our lions members Dan & Brenda Donahue hosted the YEP 
Thanksgiving in their home, Lions Ann & Adelina helped 
prepared the wonderful meal, Lion James, Judy & Chris helped 
with set up and tear down, Lion Mike gave the Thanksgiving 
Blessing and Lion Diane oversaw the entire event as the District 

YEP Chair. The students had a 
wonderful time and learned about our 
Thanksgiving Tradition. 
Lion Brenda Donahue continued to 
collect eye glasses and showed Lion 
Rick how to sort and separate. Lions 
Ann & PDG Judy met to prepare for the 
upcoming August meeting where Lion 

PDG Judy gave a new lion orientation and 
refresher class for others. Lion Diane was 
busy hosting and camping with the youth 
exchange, going to State meetings and 
preparing for her upcoming host family 
meeting to start to plan for summer 2020. 

We visited the La Habra Corn Fest, Harbor 
Mesa Lions, Brea Lions and Fullerton 
Lions. We had an August meeting to start the plans for our 
busy year. We are planning our fun night of bunco and hope 
many Lions will join us for the fun and fellowship.  Join us 

on September 28th for this 
fun event. We have a food 
collection and diabetes 
awareness being planned 
along with some 
restaurant fundraisers. 
Several of our Lions are 
working on classes at the 
Lions University and plan 
to attend the upcoming 
Lions Leadership classes. 

As our club says we are small but mighty and we are 
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working on plans with our membership chair to grow our 
club! 

Fullerton Lions presented and orientation for its two newest members. Participating in the event were PDGs 
P.J. Smith and Judy Barr and Denny Mosier, Zone D chair. The event was led ;by Fullerton president Matt 
Hunyadi, who is also a PDG. 

ZONE E - ANNETTE HATCH 
Zone E has had a busy summer.  Ontario-Upland Lions Club 
collected shoes for “Shoes That Fit” to donate to children 
who need them and pillows to donate to a shelter in Phelan.  
Meanwhile, the Upland Host Lions Club held their 65th 
Annual Fish Bake on August 16.  Several of the clubs in our 
zone came out to help and many lions around 4L4 came out 
to enjoy the fruits of their labors.  It was a wonderful 
evening of fun and fellowship and DELICIOUS food! The 
Cucamonga District Host Lions are busy preparing for their 
fantastic fashion show coming up in September.  These 
three clubs in along with the Ontario Host Lions Club are 
preparing for their Vision screening on September 7th at the 
Ontario Senior Center.   

The Summer Concerts in both Chino and Chino Hills have 
kept the Chino Valley Lions Club very busy by providing the 
opportunity to sell their soft-serve ice cream two nights a 
week all summer long. The Independence Day celebrations 
added even more hours to their schedule. The local citizens 
have been very generous in their support of our main fund-
raising activity! In June, they conducted their annual Vision 
Screening Clinic, in partnership with the Pomona Host Club 
and other clubs in our Zone. We served over 200 people, 
about a third of whom received glasses for the very first 
time. Plans are progressing to take our Christmas Basket 
Project district-wide.   

In July, Pomona Host Lions Club commemorated the 50th 
Anniversary of the Lunar landing with a wonderful program 
given by a representative from JPL.  Representatives from 
all eight clubs in the district attended which made for a 

delightful afternoon.  They fed the homeless at the Hope for 
Home shelter and distributed free, recycled books at the 
Pomona Concert Band's Concerts in the Park, which is held 
every Thursday evening in July and August at Ganesha Park. 
The Pomona club also participated in the annual National 
Night Out event at the Pomona civic center. These Lions are 
looking forward to walking and riding in the opening day of 
the Los Angeles County Fair, which was formed with the 
help of the Pomona Host Lions nearly 100 years ago.   

On June 6, 2019, the Walnut Lions Club welcomed two 
Walnut High School graduates (and their families) who 
received club sponsored scholarships. Anthony “Tony” Voss 
received the Ron Chambers Memorial Scholarship for 
excellence in performing arts--Tony will continue his 
education at UCLA majoring in Theater Arts. Maggie Ho was 
awarded the DeWayne Kelley Memorial Scholarship, which 
is given to students that have overcome great odds and 
persevered throughout their high school career. She will be 
attending Mt. San Antonio College before transferring to a 
4 year institution. Each recipient received $1000 in 
scholarship monies. On June 20, 2019, they welcomed our 
final scholarship recipient of the year. Walnut High School 
graduate Amy Lo was awarded the Leonard G. Westhoff 
Award in the amount of $1000. This scholarship is awarded 
to the student with the highest academic achievement, co-
curricular involvement and active community service. Amy 
will be attending Stanford in the fall.   
Zone E has a long history of cooperation and support for 
each other, and we are looking forward to a great year of 
working (and playing) together.  

ZONE F – CORINA VAN DE POL 
OC MBKU Lions 10 August — Lion Dr. Corina van de Pol and Lion Mitali Rane participated in the California Friends in Sight 
Screening in Whittier California.  11- 17 August — Lion Jivan Hovsepyan joined the Lions in Sight mission to La Cruz, Costa 
Rica.  Over 2 1/2 clinic days over 1300 patients were served.  18 August — OC MBKU Lions Board Meeting held at MBKU, 
Fullerton 27 August — Club night at MBKU.  The board members will provide information to the incoming classes of 
optometry, PA and Pharmacy students.  28 August — General meeting for current and new members at MBKU. 31 August — 
Board members plan to attend the Lions Leadership training in Garden Grove. 
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September Plans 
7 September — CLFIS screening in Ontario.  We anticipate the OC MBKU and Western University clubs will participate in this 
event. 28 September — Zone F meeting.  The boards from Chapman, OC MBKU and Western U have been invited to my house 
in Orange for a casual Carne Asada and meet and greet.  

Message from the District Treasurer 

Hello District 4L4 Lions, 
I am the new Cabinet Treasurer and would like to introduce myself. I have been a Lion since 2001 and since joining I have been 
on my club’s board of directors pretty much every year. I have spent the last six years as the club treasurer which has been 
very interesting. One of the accomplishments I was able to do was introduce an accounting program to the club and load all 
our information in it. It was quite challenging but very rewarding as we are able to keep everyone up to date with dues, pay 
bills accurately, and keep to a budget as best a non-profit can.  

I had the pleasure to conduct the Officer training class in June with help from Carol Linehan-Outgoing Cabinet Treasurer and 
Christina Torres-La Habra Host Treasurer and really enjoyed working with the club treasurers. Hopefully we helped the new 
incoming treasurers get started with their new jobs. I learned several things from your input and I hope everyone took away at 
least one new idea that will help them out this year. I asked those attending if there was any interest in District training for the 
accounting program QuickBooks. Most everyone agreed it would be beneficial as many clubs are migrating to this computer 
accounting program. I am happy to report that we are several steps closer to being able to fulfill this need and I should be 
announcing a training date in the next few weeks.  

Lastly, I would not be doing my duty if I didn’t remind the club treasurers and Presidents that their clubs LCI dues are now due 
and need to be paid ASAP. You can access the invoice and statement on MyLCI but be sure to get this paid so you don’t get 
into hot water the LCI for non-payment. Also be aware that the MD4/4L4 dues statement should be arriving soon and is also 
due for payment with in 30 days of receipt of the invoice. If anyone needs assistance in getting a copy of their statement, 
please let me know and I should be able to assist you in printing a copy.  

Mike Smith 
4L4 Cabinet Treasurer-2019/20 

83rd Student Speaker Contest Topic Announcement 

“Homelessness in California, What is the Solution” 
This is the topic for our contest this coming year. I must 
remind you to make sure you order your packets through 
MD-4 web site as soon as possible it is never too soon to
do this they will be mailing them out in October.  Also I
would like to remind you, that all dues should be paid to
date before your contest to ensure your club can
participate, this has been an ongoing problem in the past.

In November at the District meeting I plan on having a 
breakout session on contest procedures for all club, zone 
and region chairs, hope to see you there, have a great year 
and contest’ 

Regards 
Lion Dewey Linehan, District Speaker Contest Chair 
(714) 317-888
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VISITATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 

9/3/19 Ontario Host 
9/4/19 Orange County Central 
9/5/19 Huntington Beach Host 
9/6/19 Western University 
9/10/19 OC HANA 
9/11/19 Garden Grove Host 
9/12/19 Stanton 
9/14/19 La Habra Host 
9/17/19 OC Korean 
9/25/19 Cucamonga District Host 
9/26/19 Chino Valley 

UPCOMING VISITATIONS FOR OCTOBER 

10/1/19 Tustin Host 
10/2/19 Laguna Niguel 
10/2/19 Seal Beach 
10/3/19 Fullerton Host 
10/3/19 Brea 
10/5/19 Greater OC 
10/10/19 Ontario Upland 
10/15/19 Orange Chinese American of OC 

Student Speaker Foundation 

Thanks to HBH, Laguna Niguel, Harbor Mesa for honoring 
DG Mark when he visited and Fullerton for honoring 1st 
VDG Steve when he visited for their donation to the 
Student Speaker Foundation. District 4L4 is off to a great 
start. As of August 1st $1000.00 has been donated to the 
Foundation.  
At the August COG because of all the donations 4L4 
donated in the 2018-2019 Lions year DG Randy and I 
were recognized for achieving and surpassing the 
$7,000.00 goal requested by the Foundation for each 
District. If your Club would like me to attend a meeting 
to speak about the Foundation and the fellowships I 
would be honored to come. Remember when your club 

works on their Budget for the year please consider the 
Student Speaker Foundation. It is a great way to honor a 
member or individual in the community think of 
presenting them with a Harry J Aslan - $200, Al Ohrmund 
- $250, Dwight Stanford - $300, Donald Snyder - $400 or
a Fred W Smith Fellow - $500. There are also Supported
Patches - $100. Any amount is greatly appreciated.

Lion Carol Linehan  
District 4 L4 Student Speaker Trustee 2019-2020 
Student Speaker Foundation Director  
& 1st  Vice President 2019-2020 
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RONALD McDONALD HOUSE TRUNK OR TREAT 
NEEDS YOUR HELP! 
We are looking for clubs to sponsor a craft table at the Ronald McDonald Trunk or Treat. Lion Sue Seager 
is chairing the craft table and is looking to buy a lot of tiny pumpkins and items to decorate them with. 
Please reach out to Lion Brenda if you’d like to help sponsor a craft for the kids! 

Thank you! 

Brenda Donahue 
Ronald McDonald House Chair 
lionbrendad@gmail.com 

LCIF CHAIR 

Our new Lions Club International Foundation Chair is Lion Drew Sasser from Chino Valley 
Lions. Lion Drew will complete the two years remaining on PDG Elizabeth Warren's term 
as District LCIF Chair. 

Lion Drew has been a Lion for almost 27 years and has served in many offices and roles - 
currently Club President, he has served as a VP, Secretary, Leo Adviser, and Zone Chair. 
Please welcome Lion Drew to the team - Drew Sasser.

DISTRICT DIABETES CHAIR 

Our new District Diabetes Chair is Lion Rebecca Eskridge of the Walnut Lions. 
A Lion since 2013, she has served in many different roles in the club from 
Club President, Vice President, Walnut Lions Club Community Foundation 
President, and Club LCIF Coordinator. Lion Rebecca brings a willingness to 
learn and serve to this new role. Please welcome Lion Rebecca to the team 
- Rebecca Eskridge.

mailto:lionbrendad@gmail.com
mailto:persongifts@gmail.com
mailto:kingsleymanor@verizon.net
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Adventures with the Youth Exchange Students

HORRAY FOR HOLLYWOOD………. 
Our next adventure was to climb on board the Metrolink 
at various stations and head to Hollywood.   

This was an early morning start 
that was met by train delays, but 
we arrived with smiles. 

Our first stop after the 
MetroLink Train was to board 
the red line and head to 

Hollywood.  We then went to Dave & Busters on Hollywood 
Blvd for some lunch and fellowship.  Once all the students 
were fed they were free to roam the boulevard.  They 
shopped, took pictures, saw the walk of family and the 
Hollywood sign.   

After Hollywood we got back on 
the redline to head back to Union 
Station and go out to explore 
around.  The students toured the 
church on Olvera Street and 
checked out the little booths.  We 
then went on to dinner at 
Philippe’s where they enjoyed 
beef dips, lamp dips and ham dips 
along with coleslaw.   

The next day they spent the afternoon at Huntington Beach 
right by the pier with Lions PJ, Nita and Lynn sharing in the 
fun of boogie boards, sand and people watching. 

Saturday was a free day for the 
families to spend with their 

students. 
There was 
shopping, bike 
riding, going to 
a birthday 
party, to the 

theater and even seeing a pirate show. 
The students and families had an 
amazing time. 

Sunday was our big Thanksgiving 
Feast where our Governor Mike Piva 
did the honor of carving the 
Thanksgiving Turkey while 1st VDG 
assisted with the 2 other turkeys in 
the kitchen.  We had many lions from 
Greater OC Lions club help setting up, 
serving and cooking.  Host Families 
came early to also set up.   

The students learned about Thanksgiving, what various 
families eat and the meaning of Thanksgiving. 
District Governor Mark Piva welcomed each student with 
his pin, a pen and a cup.  Some of the students presented 
their club or country banner along with pins to DG Mark. 
Some students left them at their host families and they will 
be presented to DG Mark at another event.   

The students swam, ate, played volleyball and enjoyed 
fellowship. It was a wonderful 1st week!! More adventures 
of YEP will follow, also news up upcoming fundraisers! 

Lion Diane, District 4L4 YEP Chair and MD4 YEC Committee 
Member 
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Holiday Basket Project 
Two years ago, the Chino Valley Lions Club began 

assembling Christmas 
baskets of goodies for 
the service-men and –
women at Camp 
Pendleton who were 
unable to spend the 
Holidays with their 
families. The reception 
we got was 
overwhelming! What 
began as 20 baskets 

grew to 50 last year, and to 75 for this year. IPDG Randy 
McMillan was so impressed with our project he encouraged 
us to take it District-wide. Won’t you “Join Hands in Service” 
and make some baskets of your own? 

Our Club’s Coordinator, Lion Shannon Sehne, has prepared 
a list of suggested items to include in each basket. By the 
way, they’re not really “baskets” this year. We are ordering 
camo tote bags with a zipper closure and imprinted Lions 
Logo and the phase “The Lions of District 4L-4 Thank You for 
Your Service!” The cost will be $3.50 each, ordered from us. 
Each basket should contain $25 - $50 of value from the 
following types of items: 

• Entertainment: Gift cards (Netflix, iTunes, Amazon,
Game Stop, theaters, etc.) Playing cards, board
games

• Toiletries: bar soaps, toothbrush, toothpaste, foot
powder, lip balm,

• shampoo, etc.
• Snacks/Food gifts: Gift cards from Carl’s Jr., Jack in

the Box, Sonic,
• Domino’s, Pizza Hut, Starbuck’s, etc. (Some of

these are on base.) Candy,
• nuts, chips, trail mix, hot chocolate mix, packaged

cookies, etc.
• Crew socks, twin-size sheet sets, generic slippers,

etc.

In addition, please include a Christmas card signed by your 
Club members, with words of thanks and encouragement. 
Don’t forget your Club’s return address, in case they want 
to send you a thank you note! 
Donations of promotional items or money from your local 
businesses or members are great ways to help fill these 
totes and offset the costs. Use your imagination: What 
would be fun and useful items? 
Several Clubs have already committed to joining us in this 
Project. Let’s try to get the whole District involved! If you 
would like to participate, please let Shannon know how 
many complete totes your Club will assemble, and send us 
a check for $3.50 each, so we can order them. We’ll get 
them to you in plenty of time to fill them. More info 
regarding drop-off dates and locations will be passed along 
as we get them. 
Please contact Shannon with any questions you might 
have: shannonsehne@gmail.com 

2020 Leadership Institute 

The MD-4 Lions Leadership Institute is March 20 - 22, 2020 in Rancho Cucamonga. Yes, you read that right, Rancho 
Cucamonga. You can now attend and tell your family and friends there really is a place called Rancho Cucamonga. 

This training is open to all Lions in the District and is a great opportunity to learn some critical leadership skills. Consider 
attending, if you have not been, and talk about it to your clubs. This is an opportunity for clubs to encourage members to step 
up into leadership roles for projects, key events, or to become officers. The District will make modest stipends available to 
District Lions who attend this event (about $50 per person). The stipend will be paid after successful completion of the 
Institute. The stipends come from the money raised at the Leadership Fundraiser and more information will be forthcoming. 

Sign up TODAY as these Institutes fill up quickly and it is limited to 50 people. 
APPLICATION ON NEXT PAGE 

mailto:shannonsehne@gmail.com
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PEACE POSTER CONTEST 

This year the theme of the Peace Poster Contest is “JOURNEY OF PEACE”.  Young people-ages 11, 12, and 13-- by 

November 15, 2019 are eligible to participate in the contest.  This allows our young people to express their visions of 

peace through art in the Lions International Please Poster Contest.  Lions clubs around the world proudly sponsor the 

contest in local schools and youth groups.  

Please order your kits by October 1, 2019. You can contact Lions Clubs International and order the kit by either calling 

Club Supplies at 1-630-571-5466 or ordering the kit on line.  

Participants can use a variety of mediums, including charcoal, crayon, pencil and paint, to express their vision of 

peace. (No computer art is allowed) The works vary greatly and reflect the young artists’ life experiences and culture. 

Please  

Club entries must be brought to the 2nd District meeting  for judging.  Please make sure that you follow the directions 

for labeling each poster entry.  The winner will be sent on for the next level which will be the MD4 contest by the 

District Governor.  Deadline for the District Governor to submit one winning entry is December 1, 2019.  The Multiple 

District winner must be submitted to the Public Relations Department of Lions Club International by December 15, 

2019.  The winner will be notified on or before February 1, 2020. 

The winning poster will receive a cash award of $5,000 and a trip to a special award ceremony.  There will also be 

awarded 23 merit winners.  They will receive a cash award $500 and a certificate of achievement.  

PLEASE LET ME KNOW IF YOUR CLUB WILL BE PARTICIPATING BY OCTOBER 1, 2019. 

If you should have questions, please contact me at 714-658-2232 or email me at sarahcait@sbcglobal.net 

Sincerely, 

Marianne Allen 
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GPS COORDINATE ADDRESS 

22801 Big Pines Highway 

Valyermo, California 93563 

MAILING ADDRESS 

PO Box 98 

Wrightwood, CA 92397 

EMAIL ADDRESS 

info@campteresitapines.org 

PHONE NUMBER 

1.760.249.3580 

WEBSITE 

campteresitapines.org 

SOCIAL 

facebook.com/TeresitaPines 

twitter.com/TeresitaPines 

instagram.com/campteresitapines 

OPEN HOUSE 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 7 2019

Lions Camps at Teresita Pines Open House 

Bring your family and friends for a day of  fun, food, and activities at Teresita Pines. Discover what our Lions 

Camp is all about on a guided tour of  the facilities. 

Bring a swimsuit and go for a swim in the pool,  test your bravery and reach new heights on the climbing 

wall, and practice your aim on our archery range. Or just sit back and relax and enjoy the fresh clean 

mountain air. 

Our open house is a FREE event and everyone is invited to join us for fun activities and gr eat food. This 

event is for all ages, so please bring your children and grandchildren for a great day in the beautiful 

Angeles National Forest as we celebrate camp and the Lions Clubs that make it all possible. 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

• 9:00 AM - 10:30 AM Continental Breakfast

• 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM Tours of facilities and camp activities 

• 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM Lunch

• 1:00 PM - 2:00 PM Enter tainment, Awards, Presentations, Raffle Winners 

• 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM Tours of facilities and camp activities 

RSVP 

This event is FREE of  charge and open to Lions and non-Lions, we ask that you please RSVP so we know 

how many people are attending. Thank you and we look forward to seeing you Saturday! 

https:/ /campteresitapines.org/openhouse 

Sorry, we’re unable to accommodate overnight stays for Open House Weekend. For more information 

about booking the camp go to ht tps:/ /campteresitapines.org/booking
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LEND A HAND 

Last year, thanks to District 4-L4 volunteers and 
donations from 4-L4 Clubs, California Lions 
Friends in Sight helped more than 1,200 people in 
the District with a free vision screening and free 
recycled eyeglasses. We are on our way to 
breaking that record by conducting five yearly 
events concluding on September 7th in Ontario. 

The job of sorting, sanitizing, measuring, 
categorizing and inventorying many thousands of 
donated eyeglasses for our vision screenings 
would be impossible without the help of 
volunteers at the Beaumont facility. 

Please consider this possibility:  Make it a once-a-
year club service project to come to Beaumont. 
Two or three hours from two or three Lions would 
truly make a difference. You’ll enjoy the 
camaraderie and satisfaction that comes with helping to make our vision screenings 
possible. 

To schedule a day and time, Mon-Sat contact: 
Don Ranney 
909-821-3988 (Cell)
Location: 349 West 4th Street



HB LIONS 
OKTOBERFEST 

LIONS CLUB ZONE A -MEETING IS ON 

SEPTEMBER 19TH @ 5:30 

GERMAN FOOD- MUSIC- BEERS 

 

Meeting will be 45 minutes long & at 6:30 PM we will join 
all the other Lions for the Oktoberfest.  

Seal Beach Lions are bringing 10-15 new members, I 
would encourage you to invite your club members as well 

Steve Christy has got us a room at the Oktoberfest. 
Thank you Steve. To purchase tickets for the 
Dinner/event you can pay at the door or go to 
www.hblionsoktoberfest.eventbrite.com 

The tickets are $12.00 per person. The dinner choice is 
Chicken or Bratwurst includes 1 drink-beer, wine or soda. 

I look forward to a great turn out, Hope to see you all 
there.  

Craig Durand – Zone A Chairperson  

Location: Old World- 7561 Center Ave, Huntington Beach,  
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Is your club interested in providing Pajamas 

   to local Orange County foster kids? 

SNUGGLE DAY 
    An event supported by OC Children & Family for  

  Social Worker to select gifts for their foster kids. 

       “Last year Harbor Mesa Lions provided 73    

pairs of pajamas, and ran out in 25 minutes. 

Our goal this year is 300 pairs and we’d love to 

have your Lions Clubs join us on this project.”    

         Here’s some ways your club can help: 

Collect warm Pajamas for all ages  

Babies to adults (up to age 21) 

We will shop for you if you want to donate 

   Label & prepare for distribution 

If you want to join us, please contact Sandi at  

flamingo118@hotmail. com or call 714 267-2724   

If your club or members want to contribute, please   

send checks payable to Harbor Mesa Lions  

(indicate Pajama Party) and mail by 11-15-19 to: 

Marianne Allen, PO Box 487, Garden Grove, CA 92842   

TRUNK
OR
TREAT

PRESENTS

OCT 25
5 : 3 0 P M  T O

8 : 3 0 P M
383 BATAVIA ST., ORANGE, CA. 92868

F O O D • G A M ES • C O S T U M E
C O N T ES T • B ES T  T R U N K
C O N T ES T • L O T S  O F
F U N • F R EE EV EN T

District 4-L4     THE FORUM  AUGUST



District 4-L4     THE FORUM  AUGUST



Please join us on September 14, 2019. 

Go to www.lionsdiabetescamp.org to register. 
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District 4-L4 Key Dates – 2019 – 2020
(Dates are subject to change – Revised 7/12/2019) 

Event Date Other Information 

District Meeting 1st Meeting Jul 13, 2019 Fountain Valley Sr. Center 

2nd Meeting Nov 2, 2019 

3rd Meeting Jan 18, 2020 

4th Meeting Apr 18, 2020 

Zone A Meetings 1st Meeting Sep 19, 2019 Honuntington Beach Octoberfest 

2nd Meeting Mar 2, 2020 Student Speaker 

Zones A & B Mar 31, 2020 Region-level Student Speaker 

Zone B Meetings 1st Meeting Sep 18, 2019 

2nd Meeting Mar 4, 2020 Student Speaker 

Zones A & B Mar 31, 2020 Region-level Student Speaker 

Zone C Meetings 1st Meeting Sep 16, 2019 

2nd Meeting Mar 9, 2020 Student Speaker 

Zones C & D Mar 30, 2020 Region-level Student Speaker 

Zone D Meetings 1st Meeting Sep 23, 2019 

2nd Meeting Mar 11, 2020 Student Speaker 

Zones C & D Mar 30, 2020 Region-level Student Speaker 

Zone E Meetings 1st Meeting Sep 30, 2019 

2nd Meeting Mar 16, 2020 Student Speaker 

Zones E & F Apr 1, 2020 Region-level Student Speaker 

Zone F Meetings 1st Meeting Sep 25, 2019 

2nd Meeting Mar 16, 2020 Student Speaker 

Zones E & F Apr 1, 2020 Region-level Student Speaker 

Leadership Training District Training 1 Aug 31, 2019 

District Training 2 Nov 9, 2019 

District Training 3 Jan 4, 2020 

District Training 4 Mar 7, 2020 

MD4 Regional Training Mar 20-22, 2020 Rancho Cucamonga 

Other Key Dates Governor’s Fundraiser Oct 12, 2019 

Melvin Jones Dinner Jan 12, 2020 

MD4 – State Convention Feb 21-23, 2020 The Marriott, Visalia 

District Convention May 15-17, 2020 The Handlery, San Diego 
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2019 – 2020 District Calendar 
2019 

AUGUST 2-3 LA HABRA LIONS CORNFEST 

AUGUST 4 SEAL BEACH LIONS SHAKESPEARE IN THE PARK – EISENHOWER PARK 7PM 

AUGUST 6 NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 

AUGUST 10 HUNTINGTON BEACH LIONS PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

AUGUST 16 UPLAND HOST LIONS FISH BAKE 

AUGUST 31 DISTRICT TRAINING #1 

AUGUST 17 NB HI LIONS DAY AT THE RACES 

AUGUST 30-SEPT 1 ORANGE COUNTY CENTRAL ORANGE INTERNATIONAL STREET FAIR 

SEPTEMBER 7 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN ONTARIO 

SEPTEMBER 7 TERESITA PINES OPEN HOUSE 

SEPTEMBER 7-8 SEAL BEACH LIONS ARTS AND CRAFTS FAIRE 

SEPTEMBER 15 PAINTING WITH A PURPOSE, SEAL BEACH YACHT CLUB 

SEPTEMBER 19-21 USA/CANADA FORUM IN SPOKANE WASHINGTON 

SEPTEMBER 19 HUNTINGTON BEACH OKTOBERFEST 

SEPTEMBER 20-22 COSTA MESA NEWPORT HARBOR LIONS ANNUAL FISH FRY 

SEPTEMBER 20 GARDEN GROVE HOST LIONS GOLF TOURNAMENT 

SEPTEMBER 21 OC HANA VISION SCREENING 

SEPTEMBER 28 GREATER OC LIONS BUNCO CHARITY FUNDRAISER 

OCTOBER 12 GOVERNOR’S FUNDRAISER 

OCTOBER 19 POMONA HOST LIONS MURDER MYSTERY DINNER AT SYCAMORE INN 

OCTOBER 20 WHITE CANE DAY 

OCTOBER 21 BREA LIONS GOLF 

OCTOBER 25 RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE TRUNK OR TREAT  

OCTOBER 26 HARBOR MESA LIONS QUARTERMANIA FUNDRAISER 

OCTOBER 28 CUCAMONGA DISTRICT HOST FASHION SHOW 

NOVEMBER 2 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN GARDEN GROVE 

NOVEMBER 9-11 ADVANCED LEADERSHIP TRAINING 

NOVEMBER 11 VETERANS DAY 

NOVEMBER 11 LETTER DELIVERY TO VA HOSPITAL 

NOVEMBER 14 CHINO VALLEY LIONS 30TH ANNIVERSARY 

NOVEMBER 16 SEAL BEACH CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING 

NOVEMBER 17 4L4 LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT GAME NIGHT 

NOVEMBER 18 ONTARIO OUTBACK FUNDRAISER 

DECEMBER 1 CHINO VALLEY LIONS RAFFLE OF TIMESHARE 

DECEMBER 4  HARBOR MESA SNUGGLE DAY 

DECEMBER 5 INTERNATIONAL LEO DAY 

DECEMBER 6 SEAL BEACH CHRISTMAS PARADE 

2020 

JANUARY 1 LIONS FLOAT IN THE ROSE PARADE 

JANUARY 12 DISTRICT MELVIN JONES DINNER 

JANUARY 25 MD4 LEADERSHIP TRAINING IN SANTA ROSA 

FEBRUARY 21-23 101ST MD4 CONVENTION IN VISALIA – VISALIA CONVENTION CENTER/MARRIOTT 

MARCH 7 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN SANTA ANA 

MARCH 20-22 MD4 LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE IN RANCHO CUCAMONGA 

MARCH 22 HUNTINGTON BEACG CRAB FEST 

MARCH 27-29 CALIFORNIA LEOS LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE AT TERESITA PINES 

MARCH 29 LIONS DAY AT CITY OF HOPE 

MAY 15-17 DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION AT THE HANDLERY IN SAN DIEGO 

MAY 25 MEMORIAL DAY 

MAY 30 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN CHINO VALLEY 

JUNE 26-30 103RD ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN SINGAPORE 

2020-2021 

MARCH 6 POMONA HOST 100TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER, KEYNOTE SPEAKER PIP JOE PRESTON 

SEPTEMBER 17-19 USA/CANADA FORUM IN LOUISVILLE KY 

FEBRUARY 102ND MD4 CONVENTION 

MAY DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION 
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District Calendar Continued 

JUNE 25-29 104TH INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MONTREAL QUEBEC CANADA 

2021-2022 

SEPTEMBER 9-11 USA/CANADA FORUM IN DES MOINES IA 

FEBRUARY 103RD MD4 CONVENTION 

MAY 18-21 DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION 

JULY 1-5 105TH ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN NEW DELHI INDIA 

2021-2022 

SEPTEMBER 9-11 USA/CANADA FORUM IN DES MOINES IA 

FEBRUARY 103RD MD4 CONVENTION 

MAY 18-21 DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION 

JULY 1-5 105TH ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN NEW DELHI INDIA 

2022-2023 

JULY 7-11 106TH ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 

2023-2024 

JULY 21-25 107TH ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MELBOURNE AUSTRALIA 

2024-2025 

108TH ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MEXICO CITY MEXICO 
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